
 

Welcome! 

What a blessing it is to have you join in worship with us! 

We begin a new series today that will connect us with the 

prophet Daniel, who was forced to live in a fast-changing and 

godless society not unlike our own. He faced fears about the 

future, concern for his safety, and the discouragement of a 

world that seemed to be falling apart at warp speed. Yet in spite 

of it all, with the power of hope, humility, and wisdom, he not 

only survived, but thrived.  Throughout this series, we will see that we can 

too! 

If you are visiting, drop by the Starting Point to learn more about our 

church and also get a free gift! And for anyone with us today,  I want to  

encourage you to get connected to our ministries, Life Groups, and service 

opportunities at the Starting Point in the Worship Center.  

Danny Berry 

Lead Pastor 
CCCC’s Men’s Ministry will meet once a month 

beginning Sunday, May 1st. The May 1st meeting 

will take place at the Berry home. Please contact 

Lead Pastor, Danny Berry, with any questions. 

Care Support: If you are in need of meals, funeral care, nursing home visits, a card, etc., 

please contact the church office or let us know through the “My Response” card. The care 

team at CCCC is eager to help in any way needed. 

CCCC’S Graduation Sunday will be Sunday, May 

21st. Information packets for graduating high school 

and college seniors will be available beginning next 

Sunday, April 16th. Information regarding the         

Timothy scholarship will be included in that packet.  

CCCC’s Care Team is requesting donations to send 

care packages to our college students and military 

members. If you would like to make a donation, you 

can do so through the offering or at the church   

office. 

Women’s Ministry will host a Garden Tea Party on 

Sunday, May 7th, following service. All women are 

invited to join us for followship and devotion. This 

event is free, but you must sign up on your “My 

Response” card or contact the church office if you 

would like to go. 

Child Dedication will take place Sunday, May 14th. 

Classes for parents of those children being dedicat-

ed will be Sunday, May 7th, and Sunday, May 14th 

at 9:00am in the youth room in the Ministry Center. 

If you would like to participate, please mark your 

“My Response” card. Contact the church office with 

any questions. 



 

Last Month: $ 34,335.95 (Budgeted: $21,807/month)  

This Year: $201,163 (7/1/2022-4/1/2023): (+$4,916) 

Building Debt Left: $232,104 (Updated: 02/28/2023) 

Engagements:  625 (+38/previous quarter) 
Learn More: www.cambridgecitychristianchurch.org 
/engagements/ 

Last Week: In Person: 217 Online: 52 

 

There is a life group for everyone! If you would like 

to sign up for a life group, or have questions about 

joining, please mark your “My Response” card or 

contact the church office. 

Middle and High School Life Groups now meet   

immediately following worship service. Middle 

school group meets in the youth room in the Minis-

try Center, and high school group meets at the Stur-

gis home. 

Pathways is an individualized focus on spiritual growth at CCCC. While Life Groups are essential to our 

growth, it is also important to discover areas in our life where we need to grow deeper with God.  Each Fall 

and Winter/Spring, classes will be offered that touch on areas such as Christian Living, Deep Bible Study, 

Family    Issues, Leadership, Apologetics, and  Mental Health. Check out the listings below and choose your 

Pathway! Sign up online or at “Starting Point.” 

Pathway notebooks are available for purchase at the café for $10. Notebooks can be used to keep sermon 

notes, life group notes, prayer requests, and anything else you use in your spiritual growth.  

Family 
The Art Of Parenting (Right Now) 

Danny Berry 
(April 16– June 4, 6pm (Sunday) 

Special Study 
Facing Anxiety  (RightNow) 

Amber Kendall 
(April 16-May 14, 11:15am) 


